
 

02 March 2010 
 

 

CORRECTION 

 
Following a story in the February edition of the Nautilus Telegraph regarding the donation of a 

minibus for the Sailors’ Society, we would like to apologise for an error in the information. The 

minibus was provided for by a grant given by the Maritime Charities Funding Group, and 

Zodiac Maritime donated the running costs for two years. 

We would like to apologise again for the error, and thank both the Maritime Charities Funding 

Group and Zodiac Maritime for their continued support. 

 

For more information about how the Sailors’ Society provides support for seafarers across the 

world, please log on to www.sailors-society.org or follow the charity on Twitter at 

http://twitter.com/SailorsSociety . 
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Notes to Editors: 

The Sailors’ Society is an international charity that provides a personal lifeline for 
seafarers throughout the world. Existing to enrich and enhance the well-being of the 
world’s 1.2 million seafarers, the charity offers practical help, emotional and spiritual 
support and, when in dire need, financial assistance and family liaison through our 
Port Chaplains and Seafarers’ Centres. Our Port Chaplains visit thousands of ships 
every year, directly addressing the needs of seafarers - irrespective of a person’s 
belief or nationality - as well as maintaining vital links within the Ports that they 
operate.  
 
The Sailors’ Society is backing the IMO Year of the Seafarer campaign with a new 
fundraising drive asking for just £1 for every seafarer the charity aims to support in 
2010 
 
For more information, please visit www.sailors-society.org, or contact Zoë Mitchell 
at Logical Creative Marketing on: 0845 345 69 69 or email: zoe@lcm.co.uk 
 
 


